
Subject: Re: Tentative Notification of Hollywood Media District BID Planning and Land Use Meeting February 4th 3pm
From: Media District
Date: 02/01/2016 11:27 AM
To: Adam Englander
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Adam:

I am not sure when the next PLUM meeting will be  -   this is the first PLUM meeting of the year.  Most likely the next PLUM meeting will be 
scheduled in March/April.  Let me know what you decide but the committee can still view the original renderings – they understand that the 
project will be going through changes.

Let me know if you are still interested in presenting as the Committee members are interested in the project scope.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Adam Englander <adam@ekapr.com>
Date: Monday, February 1, 2016 at 10:55 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RE: Tentative Notification of Hollywood Media District BID Planning and Land Use Meeting February 4th 3pm

Lisa,
 
Our client is requesting some additional time, as they are currently refining their renderings and want to make sure they have everything 
in the best shape possible before presenting to the PLUM committee. Can you please let me know when the next meeting will be 
scheduled? 
 
Thanks,
Adam Englander
Senior Vice President and General Counsel
Englander Knabe & Allen
801 South Figueroa Street, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
T 213.741.1500 x528
F 213.747.4900
www.ekapr.com
Los Angeles - Sacramento
 

From: Media District [mailto:lisa@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 5:20 PM
To: Adam Englander <adam@ekapr.com>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Tentative Notification of Hollywood Media District BID Planning and Land Use Meeting February 4th 3pm
 
Dear Adam:
 
We are working to hold a PLUM Committee meeting this coming Thursday February 4th at 3pm.  Currently your client, ONNI has been 
placed on our draft agenda to discuss their development proposal.  This is scheduled to be posted and release no later than Monday 
February 1st by 2:30pm.
 
This meeting will be held (upon confirmation) at:
 
The Musician Union 
817 N. Vine Street
Hollywood, CA  90038 
 



Date:  Thursday, February 4th
Time:  3pm
 
There is street as well as complimentary surface lot parking.  I will be back in touch with you to finalized the agenda.
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax
 
MediaDistrict.org
 


